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George Lross News Letter

«“gellable Reparting”
WESTERN CANADIAN INVESTMENTS

[BPD-V] 6,422,559 SHS.
VALENTINE MOUNTAIN GOLD PROJECT- Robert C. Beaupre,
SOUTHERN VANCOUVER ISLAND UPDATE president,.Beau Pre
Explorations Ltd.,
reports Fairbanks Engineering Ltd. has completed initial

environmental and rock sampling for a first report as required by the .

work permit on jts 10,000-acre Valentine Mountain gold project on
southern Vancouver Island, B.C. No negative results were found with
respect to environmental matters.

These systems contain extremely high grade ore in excess of
several ounces per ton occurring as clusters of visible native gold in
the quartz veins, and as fine grain disseminated gold in the walil
rocks. While standard chip sampling indicates grades of 0.30 oz.
gold/ton or less, bulk samples across a few feet returned grades of 1.5
to 2.8 oz gold/ton.

During the recent excavations on the C system, several narrow
veins containing visible gold, identified as the Simon veins have
been located. A holding area has been excavated for storing a 3,000-
toone sample. In excess of 100 tonnes has been mined and
stockpiled. About 15 tonnes of gold ore has been mined and placed
in ore bags for immediate processing through on-site test equipment.
The equipment itself has been tested and production of concentrate
from this sample will start immediately. (SEE GCNL NO.73,
18Apr94, P.2 FOR PREVIOUS PROJECT INFORMATION)
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